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Tulane graduates Madeline Jones, left, and Caroline Beyers move a chalkboard
toward Newcomb Hall in preparation for Newcomb Summer Session, a selective pre-
college program in women’s leadership. This June, participating students will get a
preview of the college classroom while forming a community centered on exploring
gender and social change.
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